Mr. J. B. Bullock

UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. €. 20555

FER 4 1980

Oak Ridge National Laboratory

P. 0. Box X-3500
Mail Stop 10

Oak Ridge, Tennessee 37830

Dear Mr. Bullock:

Per our telephone conversation of February 1, enclosed is a set of the
ICSB acceptance review questions for waterford Unit No. 24 together
with the applicant's responses.

Enclosures:
As stated

Sincerely,

Aplon Lrnor

ibert A. Benedict, Project Manager
Light Water Reactors Branch No. 2
Division of Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Requlation

8002280 ‘Ll-‘-o




